

137 Tenth Street P.O. Box 190 Evanston, Wyoming 82930 Phone (307) 789-9101

September 19, 1984

Mr. Bill Nittler P.O. Box 724 Meeker. CO 81641

Dear Bill:

Thanks for your reception report; as you might imagine, it is accurate and confirmed. Our overnight man does a lot of the production and dubbing so he often tracks an album or a tape of mixed artists while he's busy in the production room. Hence, the long segue seranade without ID and also the log is very light overnight.

I was very pleased to hear you listened in Kemmerer; I'm assuming you used a long wire or other DX equipment as I don't get very good night time reports from the bowl there and also complaints from Woodruff and Randolf. However, you might be interested to know that as of December 15th, all class IV stations will no longer cut power at night (except 10 stations along the Mexican border). You might pass that along to any DX clubs you know of because while the theoretical interference levels will rise uniformly, atmospherics and other anomolies should make DX on the class IV bands very interesting with full kilowatt outputs being used.

Happy listening and if you ever get back this way, stop in and say hello.

Best Regards,

Clifton W. Glasgow General Manager/CE

CWG/me